

25 February 2022

Dear ACS Friends, Families, and Community Partners:

Happy Friday! We wanted to send out a quick update regarding changes that will be implemented effective Monday, February 28, 2022, in response to the continued drop in local COVID case counts.

We will be moving to our Yellow Phase with the following changes:

- In person tours will be resumed with pre-screening
- Visiting at program sites resumed with pre-screening
- Inside drop-off for all clients and deliveries
- Continued physical distancing
- Masks will continue to be required for close contact between staff and participants
- Weekly testing is now optional
- ACS Transportation requires masks, except for medically necessary purposes with admin approval, 2 clients with masks per row. (This rule is following the Federal Mask mandate for public transportation)

If you have any questions or concerns about these changes, please feel free to contact Kendra Baum or Dan Fazzini at 801-281-0700. Staffing Crisis

As many of you are aware, there is significant effort on Utah's capitol hill to address the staffing crisis being seen across all service providers. Your continued support is priceless in these efforts to ensure that we can increase staff wages and continue supporting our amazing participants. For more information about how you can help please click the link below.

https://www.crisisofcare.com/

We hope to be sending another update soon as the case counts continue to drop, and we adjust back to normal day to day life.

Best wishes for a great weekend!